
    
  

 
 

       
        

      
 

 
    

    
       

     
  

 
        

       
   

 
   

    
 

   
   

     
  
     

 
    

      
 

    
    

    
 

  
 

 
  

 
   
  

  
 

 
       

  

   
 

 

EALING COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF 
REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING 

PLACES 

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Ealing Council has concluded its review 
into polling districts and polling places for the new ward arrangements that 
come into force from the Local Council Elections to be held on Thursday 5 
May 2022. 

2. The new ward arrangements were finalised following a review of Ealing 
ward arrangements undertaken by The Local Government Boundary 
Commission for England (LGBCE). Full details of Ealing’s new ward 
arrangements can be found by visiting the LGBCE website at 
https://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/greater-london/greater-london/ealing 

3. The consultation period for the review of polling districts and polling places 
for the new ward arrangements took place between 17 September 2021 
and 18 October 2021. 

4. At a meeting of Boundaries Panel held on the 4 November 2021, the 
Council resolved to approve the new polling districts and polling places. 

5. The new polling districts and polling place designations have been 
published by the (Acting) Returning Officer, the details of which can be 
viewed in detail by visiting https://www.ealing.gov.uk/elections or by 
visiting the offices of Electoral Services at Greenford Hall, Ruislip Road, 
Greenford UB6 9QN between 8.30am and 5pm on any working day. 

6. Following the conclusion of this review, certain persons have a right to 
appeal by making representations to the Electoral Commission. The 
Commission will only consider representations where this review has 
failed to meet the reasonable requirements of the electors in the 
constituency or take sufficient account of the accessibility for disabled 
persons of a polling station within a designated polling place. 

Any representations must be made in writing either by post, e-mail, or fax 
to: 

Legal Counsel, The Electoral Commission, 3 Bunhill Row, London EC1Y 
8YZ 
Tel: 020 7271 0500 
Fax 020 7271 0505 
Email: appeals@electoralcommission.org.uk 

30 November 2021 Ross Jackson, Head of Elections 

Printed and published by Electoral Services, Ealing Council, Greenford Hall, 
Ruislip Road, Greenford UB6 9QN 
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